
 

September 2022 

   

Notice to Electors  
 
Township of Wellington North, September 21, 2022:  
 
Media Advisory - Ward 2 Candidates 
      
On Friday, September 16, 2022, staff received written notice by Menno Klunder, a 
candidate in Ward 2, who wished to withdraw their name in the 2022 Municipal Election. 
 
Under the provisions of Section 36 (a) of the Municipal Elections Act, a candidate must 
withdraw their name in person no later than 2:00 p.m. on nomination day (August 19, 
2022). 
 
The municipality may not accept the withdrawal and Menno Klunder’s name will appear 
on the ballot for Ward 2. 
 
There are two candidates for Wellington North Councillor Ward 2, Sherry Burke and 
Menno Klunder. 
 
  
 
 
Karren Wallace, Returning Officer 
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